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VOICE IN THE WILDERNESS 
October 2021 

(                                               THANK YOU FOR ALL 
YOUR GIVING! 

We are grateful for the gifts, 

financial gifts, cards, and letters 

of encouragement. It has been a 

few years of craziness. The 

support for the ministry has been 

wonderful, and through that 

support we have witnessed the 

work of Jesus in a supernatural 

way during all of this, which we 

celebrate! The Victory is His 

always!! Going forward we are 

making plans to breakground on 

the cafeteria, the Lord willing and 

with faith the costs will come 

down, in the spring/summer 

2022.  Stay with us, pray with us 

and keep the faith! Love you! 

 

Please visit 

www.waeministries.com 

and go to GET INVOLVED 

to the drop down menu to 

Christmas Dream Boxes. 

You can print the 

Christmas Flyer and 

spread them around! 😊 

SPRING/SUMMER 2022 

It’s not too early to plan 

with your church, 

organization or family to 

come serve with us next 

year. We are hoping and 

truly praying for skilled 

laborers to help with the 

construction of the 

cafeteria as well as 

outreach and discipleship 

training. Please pray about 

bringing a team to assist 

and jump start some new 

programs for Kids Events, 

post pandemic. 

*******************************

ELECTRIC HEATERS 

NEEDED for the elderly and 

children. If you would like to 

give for this, we would 

appreciate it very much. 

 

With shipping costs rising, 
please feel free to send Target 
or Walmart gift cards for the 
Christmas Dream Boxes. We 

appreciate you very much, we 
will be happy to do the 
shopping locally. Thank you! 

Pastor Gary leading worship at 

the Dream Center 

Baked Goods needed!  If 

you and your church group, 

family and friends would like 

to bake goodies for the 

Seniors that would be 

awesome! Also candy in 

large quantities are 

needed as well. We are 

going to provide for Wind 

River Reservation and Pine 

Ridge Reservation this year! 

Please have all packages of 

goodies arrive by December 

10th. Thank you! 


